

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Mayor and City Council

FROM:

Greg Guernsey, Director

Planning and Development Review Department

DATE:

April 1, 2015

RE:

Waller on Swede Hill

C14-2015-0006 and NPA-2014-0009.01

District 1

Postponement Request by Staff

Staff is requesting a postponement of the above referenced rezoning request and neighborhood plan amendment (NPA) from April 16, 2015, to June 11, 2015. Staff needs the time to address issues related to the potential historic landmark designation of a house on the subject property.

If you have any questions about this item, please contact Jerry Rusthoven at (512) 974-3207.

Greg Guernsey, Director Planning and Development Review Department

x: Marc Ott, City Manager

Sue Edwards Assistant City Manager